
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:46:03 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Yves Ducharme

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is appalling, due to the pandemic people have fallen on financial hardships, the proposed  increase in rates is
tasteless and heartless. With the majority of the workforce working from home, we are already consuming more
electricity and our monthly bills reflect that. Clearly the increased revenue from increased usage is leading to greater
profits for these power companies and their executives. Masquerading the increased usage being a reason to increase
rates is laughable, this is a blatant ploy to further extract more money from an already suffering client base. It might
be quite apparent by my comment however I oppose a rate increase.

-- Attachment --




